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Chat Apps: WhatsApp and Snapchat
As the number of devices that children have access to is on the rise, the number of messaging and chat apps that are available
are also increasing. We are aware that they are a great way for children to stay in touch with friends and family but it is equally
important for conversations to be held about who our children are talking to, and in what capacity they know the other person/
people. Please encourage open conversations about messaging: remind children to be conscious of the personal information
they are sharing (particularly messages that may involve their name, location, school name, photographs etc) and who they are
sharing this with.
It is important to note that some apps allow users to message, and receive messages, from people that they do not know- most
apps do have settings that allow this to be changed. We would like to encourage you to ensure that these settings are in place.
Within school, we have become aware of the increase in use of WhatsApp, which has a variety of safety settings that can be
utilised to support our children. In order to prevent them from being added to groups by people that they do not know, we
recommend changing their group chat settings from ‘Everyone’ to ‘My Contacts Except…’ and using the tick icon to select all
contacts. This will ensure that no one should be able to add your child into a group chat without sending them an invitation first.

Social Media Advice: Snapchat
We are also aware that Snapchat is used by a number of our children within school, despite its 13+ age rating.

For more information or support, please do not hesitate in speaking to Miss Arnett, our computing lead.


